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State Capitol, Room 225 
 

H.B. 997, H.D. 2 
RELATING TO CONCESSIONS 

 

Senate Committee on Transportation and Energy 

 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) – Airports Division supports the intent of H.B. 
997, H.D. 2 which states monetary amounts should not be the sole or most compelling 
factor and basis for awarding concessions at Hawaii's airports.  
 
However, the DOT prefers the language in H.B. 997, H.D. 1, which allows the DOT the 
flexibility and discretion to grant an extension of time to concession agreements, based 
on circumstances that would benefit and be in the best interest of the DOT. 
 
Awarding a concessionaire agreement through a negotiation process, as compared to 
the highest bid, should result in improved quality food, products and services.  
Furthermore, most mainland airports award terminal concession agreements through a 
negotiation process.  Quality products and services offered will increase volume and 
sales, which in turn will increase airport concession fees. 
  
As the DOT continues its efforts to improve our facilities and offerings to the traveling 
public, the passage of this bill will add support to the DOT’s goals and objectives. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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